
From: Locher, Brent @ AS [Brent.Locher@L-3com.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 28, 2005 3:39 PM 
To: John Kennedy 
Subject: 0050-ex-pl-2005 
 
John, 
 
  
 
Thanks for your call earlier today. 
 
  
 
I have found the correct coordinates.  They are: 
 
  
 
 39° 43' 52"N, 84° 05' 12"W (WGS84/NAD83) 
 
  
 
It looks like I transposed a couple of numbers. 
 
  
 
This is in Beavercreek,  but Mapquest also Identifies this as Dayton.  So let's 
put in Dayton. 
 
  
 
I will go onto the website and try to apply these changes there too, by adding a 
note to the application. 
 
  
 
Thanks 
 
  
 
Brent Locher 
 
  
 
614-825-2243 
 
  




